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From: Stephen DeGoey  
Sent: March-07-14 10:29 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: recent OEB Notice
 
Hello,
 
    I am contacting you in regard to a recent Ontario Energy Board Notice in my local newspaper.  The
file number for the project is EB-2013-0421.  After reading the notice I realized that the board will not
be considering any factors such as enviromental, health, aesthetics or property value impacts.  This is
due to Hydro One completing a Class Environmental Assessment in 2010.  I was not aware they had
done this assessment and do not recall receiving any information.  I have seen other transfer stations
in my area and they are almost always right next to the road.  The site of the proposed transfer station
appears to be right beside the road as well.  It would be great if the station could be built a minimum of
150' from the road and then some evergreen trees could be used to hide it from view.  This is a very
beautiful rural area and it would be a shame to put the station in plain view when there is an
opportunity not to.  Please let me know your thoughts and what action affected residents and I can take
to get this project completed in an way that is visually pleasing.
 
Thank You for your time and consideration,
 
Stephen DeGoey
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